
The Journey to The Willink School 

1 
Receive welcome letter  

with new parent & student  

information booklets. 

2 
Get to know the school. 

Take a virtual tour of the school and 

view interactive map on our website. 

http://www.willinkschool.org.uk 

3 Keep up to date with the latest news.  

Receive our school newsletter  

WeLink by email. 

4 
Confirm your contact details. 

Complete and submit the Home 

School Partnership and  

language preference. 

Order Uniform. If you wish to try on uniform, 

book an appointment during June. Email  

finance@willink.w-berks.sch.uk 

5 6 
Learn more about us. 

Complete the  

challenges in the  

student booklet. 

7 

Meet your Tutor. Both parent 

and child will be invited to meet 

their tutor during July who will 

be able to answer any  

questions you may have. 

Keep an eye on the transition page 

on our website for the latest  

information. 

http://www.willinkschool.org.uk 

Additional visits the school will  be 

adapted in response to  

guidance from HM Government.  

Appointment dates and times will be  

communicated via your child’s current 

school. 

8 

Start of term. On September 

3rd we look forward to  

welcoming you to The Willink. 

Tutors and peer mentors will 

help you to find your way 

around. 

9 

Settling In. In September there 

will be a Year 7 Welcome  

Evening for parents to find out 

more about the school and in  

October all year 7 student will be 

invited to the Ice Beaker disco. 

Everyone will have different  

questions, which we will be more 

than happy to answer. Please email: 

office@willink.w-berks.sch.uk 
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